DMC/DC/F.14/2/Comp.394/2007/




      
9th April, 2007

Deputy Secretary 

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-8, 

Dwarka Phase – I

New Delhi-110075 

Subject :   Complaint against doctors of Max Balaji Hospital,   Patparganj, New Delhi as alleged by Shri Arun Aggarwal
With reference to your letter No. MCI-211(2)(30)/2007-Ethics/29024 dated 16th March, 2007 on the subject noted above, it is informed that since Shri Arun Aggarwal has preferred a legal notice and not made a formal complaint, the same cannot be entertained. 

(Dr. R.N. Baishya)

Registrar

